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Last Month's Meeting Report
February, 2002

Thanks to Tom Baker, Secretary

The February meeting was held at the Old Country Buffet in St. Charles.  The meeting

was called to order by President Stan Crocker at 2:00 pm. followed by the Pledge of

Allegiance to the Flag.  Stan welcomed our visitors Craig Chipley and Dennis Vogt's

fiance'.

Hangar update:  Stan Crocker reported that the building is coming along well and

invites everyone to come see & join in.

Young Eagles:  The Young Eagles rally will be held at Executive Beechcraft at Spirit

airport.

Fall Airshow:  Doug Killebrew reported that the fall airshow at Spirit Airport will again

have the Blue Angels.

New Business:  Ron Burnet and Ray Kennedy will take over the sale of the store

coupons.  Dave Doherty volunteered for Activity Chairman.  President Stan said the

Executive Committee will stay as is.  The Committee will write out guidelines for the

various committees.  A report of the Chapter fly-out to Sikeston and the meal at

Lammert's Restaurant was well attended.

A motion was made to adjourn and was seconded.  Adjournment was at 2:30 pm.
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Wants and Disposals

Hangar:  Newest (built ’92)  Pressure treated wood base and lower tracks, painted

wooden floor, built in lighting, cabinets with countertop work space, main doors lock

from inside, rear door entry way.  Can be disassembled and moved.  Sell separately for

$2200 or with plane for $8000.

Plane: 1992 Phantom, 275 hours TT.  Light system, 12v regulated electric system w/3

cig-plug adapter for radios, GPS, etc.  Dual CHT/EGT, AS, ALT, RPM, Strobe.  (Will

only sell plane WITH hangar)

1500 watt Coleman generator, great condition, around 35 hours TT - $250.

Call Walt @ (540)891-0885, (email=demko@itilink.com) for more info.

Aircraft for Sale

Baby Great Lakes - built by TWA A&P.  O200 Continental, wings need rebuilding.

This project was purchased from an EAA member several years ago.  It was in the

hangar at Smartt Field when the storm blew it down.  The wing spars were damaged,

but an additional wing kit is included.

$4,000.00.

Please call Maynard Morris (636-723-2692)

Editor's note:  Maynard sent me some pictures, but they didn't scan well.  Please

call him if you have any questions.
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Fund Raiser

Gene Ozanic would like to offer a service to EAA chapter 32 members, their family and

friends.  If anyone has a structural problem with their house (sticking doors or windows,

cracks in the foundation, settling concrete etc.) Gene will go to their house and give them an

independent, unbiased evaluation of their problem. This will serve to either elevate their con-

cerns or give them the necessary information before entertaining contractors.

Gene will do this for a donation to the chapter (suggested donation $75.00).  The customary fee

is about $500.00 for an engineer to come out and do this.  Gene was a structural contractor for

20 years before he sold his business about 5 years ago.

Gene Ozanic 314-843-1834

This idea could catch on.  Is there anybody else out there who can offer goods or services in

return for a donation to the chapter?

Treasurers Report

As of just before the next pour of concrete:  We’re getting down to the need for more

money, but plans are under way to fill the coffers again.  We currently have $4,106.82 in

checking and $4,543.93 in the Hangar Fund.  We have given out a check for food

coupons of $1,500.00 so this is also money due back after everyone buys these food

coupons. We are coming along, but need your help.

Gale Derosier

Ch. 32 Treasurer
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Knucklehead Knowledge
Larry
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Safety Thru Education
 mr. bill
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Board Member At Large Dave Domeier 636 537-3729
Chapter Logo Merchandise Gene Angell 636-980-9224
Community Liaison Phil Kitchen 636 938-6379
Education Gary Kobes 314 966-8437
Executive Committee Bill Jagust 636-926-0171
Executive Committee Tom Baker 636-240-4993
Executive Committee Chmn. Doug Killebrew 314 727-0640
Facilities & Ops. Doug Killebrew 314 727-0640
Flight Advisor Al Donaldson 636 397-2410
Flight Advisor Bill Jagust 636-926-0171
Flight Advisor K.Z. Zigaitis 636-343-6853
Flying  Start Coordinator Chris Erkmann 636 532-6076
Fund Raising Committee Craig Tiber 636-949-2860
Hangar Ken Blackburn 636-240-4548
Library Bill Jagust 636-926-0171
Membership Committee Bill Nelson 314 469-6674
Membership Committee Gene Angell 636-980-9224
Newsletter Editor Jim Bower 314 869-8971
President Stan Crocker 636-282-0088
Regional Young Eagles Al Donaldson 636 397-2410
Secretary Tom Baker 636-240-4993
Special Projects Jerry Geiger 314 741-0450
Tech Counselor Bob Jude 636-946-2282
Tech Counselor Lee Lawson 636-281-3955
Tech Counselor Gale Derosier 636-928-0574
Tech Counselor K.Z. Zigaitis 636-343-6853
Telephone Hotline Ted Boerding 636-949-0993
Treasurer Gale Derosier 636-928-0574
Vice President Gary Heininger 618-467-2484
Web Designer Laura Million 618-288-7099
Young Eagles Gary Heininger 618-467-2484
Young Eagles Chuck Koviak 636 463-1327
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Officers and Committees


